
1525 Acton St. 
Berkeley, CA 94702 
November 8, 1981 

Mr. John E. Bacon 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, DC 20505 

Dear Mr. Bacon: 

By letter of March 3, 1980, Mr. George W. Owens of your office 
responded to my inquiry about the status of the CIA's review of the 
"last batch" of documents relating to the assassination of President 
Kennedy. Mr. Owens indicated that the review would be completed, 
probably within a few months. 

He also said: "Please be assured that any Agency efforts to obtain 
legislative relief [1.e., exemption from the FOIA] will not affect your 

current fequest." 
Please advise me whether this committment is still operative. 

Sincerely yours, 

Paul L. Hoch 

P.S.: I also want to acknowledge your letters of June 19 and August 
13, 1981, concerning the nonexistence of records which I had requested, 
relating to the transportation of, and autopsy on, the body of President 

Kennedy. 

 


